
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

School Musical - Frozen 
Costume - Rehearsal Dates - Performance Dates - Tickets 

 
As I am sure you are aware, your child has been rehearsing for this year’s school 
musical, Frozen. We are now entering the final weeks of rehearsals so I thought I would 
write to you to give you all the key information you need to support your child in the run 
up to the show. 

Costume 
 
As we don’t have much of a budget for the musical to buy costumes, I would like to 
suggest that where possible the students are sourcing their own. Alternatively, for the 
Snow and/or Summer chorus, I am happy to order the costumes needed that can then be 
purchased by yourselves via Scopay for your child to keep after their performances. If 
this is something you are happy to do, please could you let me know.  
These are the suggested costumes: 
 
Snow Chorus 
A white dress 
Black or white shorts 
 
Summer Chorus 
A yellow dress or t-shirt 
Black shorts or leggings 
 
Elevate - Villagers 
Black tracksuit bottoms 
Plain t-shirt 
Overshirt/waistcoat/braces  
 
Elevate - Storm 
Black tracksuit bottoms 
White, black or grey t-shirt 

Rehearsal Dates 
 
I would like to hold extra rehearsals in the final week leading up to the show. I realise 
some people will have commitments that are unavoidable but if you are able to pause 
after-school clubs/hobbies/hangouts for a couple of weeks it will make all the difference 
to the final show.  
 
 

 



 
After Easter 
 
Dance Club (Snow/Summer Chorus) 
Tuesday 22nd April - 3pm to 4:15pm  
Friday 25th April - 3pm to 4:15pm 
 
Elevate (Villagers and the Storm) 
Wednesday 23rd April - 3pm to 4:15pm  
Thursday 24th April - 3pm to 4:15pm  
 
SHOW WEEK! 
 
Sunday 27th April - Final Rehearsal - 12pm to 4pm  
Monday 28th April - Tech/Dress Rehearsal - 3pm to 6pm 
Tuesday 29th April - Staff Show - 3:30pm to 5:30pm 
Wednesday 30th April: 
Primary Matinee - 9am to 11:10am  
1st Public Show - 5:30pm to 8:30pm 
Thursday 1st May - 2nd Public Show - 5:30pm to 8:30pm 
Friday 2nd May - 3rd Public Show - 5:30pm to 8:30pm 
 
Parents and Carers will need to arrange their child’s transport home after the 
performances. 

 
Tickets & Performance Dates 

 
There will be 3 public performances: 30th April, 1st May & 2nd May. 
For public performances, students will need to arrive at school, in costume, by 5:00pm. 
Doors will open to the public at 6:45pm. 
The show will run from 7pm to 8:30pm (approx). 
 
Tickets are available now for the 3 public shows via:  www.ticketsource.co.uk/harrowway 
 
Adults £6.  Children & Concessions £4 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to email me: 
sarah.bryant@harrowway.hants.sch.uk 
 
I would like to thank you in advance for your support & look forward to seeing you at the 
show. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
 
Miss Bryant 
Teacher of Dance 
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